December 9, 2013 Workshop Dinner Meeting

DRAFT

CITY OF SHORELINE

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL SUMMARY MINUTES OF WORKSHOP DINNER MEETING

Monday, December 9, 2013 Conference Room 104 - Shoreline City Hall 5:45 p.m. 17500 Midvale Avenue North

<u>PRESENT</u>: Mayor McGlashan, Deputy Mayor Eggen, Councilmembers Hall, McConnell,

Winstead, Salomon, and Roberts

ABSENT: None

STAFF: Debbie Tarry, Interim City Manager; John Norris, Acting Assistant City Manager;

Rob Beem, Community Services Manager; Nora Smith, Neighborhood

Coordinator; Rosie O'Brien-Ochs, Neighborhood Coordinator

GUESTS: Council of Neighborhoods: Chair Gretchen Atkinson, Vice Chair Patty Dooley,

Andy McCrea, Brianne Zorn, Dave Bannister, Diane Hettrick, Ellen Wood, Ian

Taylor, Jack Malek, Jeanne Monger, June Howard, Katie Schielke, Kevin

Osborne, Krista Tenney, Lee Llageschulte, Nan Skinner, Nancy Moreyra, Robin

McClelland, and Sheri Ashleman

At 5:45 p.m., City Councilmembers, Council of Neighborhood (CoN) members, and City Staff informally discussed the important issues in neighborhoods, ideas for how Council and CoN might work together to promote positive change in Shoreline, and visions for CoN's role and function in the coming year.

Council of Neighborhood representatives provided an overview of the neighborhood sponsored-activities in 2013, reported on the new CoN Mission Statement, Values, Action Steps and logo, and thanked Council for its support, responsiveness, and attendance at meetings.

Mayor McGlashan thanked the CoN for its leadership, and discussed major issues (utilities, station area planning, and Aurora Corridor completion) on the horizon and the role the CoN will play in fostering citizen engagement.

At 6:50 p.m. the dinner meeting was adjourned.

John Norris, Acting Assistant City Manager